
 

 

 

 

 

 

12th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

                                                    Red Nose Day - 19
th March 2021 

 

Red Nose Day is just around the corner and we have decided to join in on the fun!  

This year, Red Nose Day will be on Friday the 19th March. To support comic relief this year 

we will be having a superhero day as Red Nose Day has the power to save the world! 

 

We understand that due to lockdown the purchasing of clothing has been difficult so please 

dress up as little or as much as you can.  

 

We always support these worthy causes and this year will be no different.  

 

The children will be paying a minimum donation of £1 per family. The money raised is spent 

by Comic Relief to help support many causes both at home and abroad. 

 

Donations will be given to the class teacher at the start of the day. 

 

We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping us raise lots of 

money for Red Nose Day 

 

Thank you for supporting this worthwhile event.  

 

 

Best wishes, 

Glapton 

 

 


